Special Edition

TABETHA FINCHUM NAMED ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR HR



At last night's Governing Board meeting, Tabetha Finchum was approved to become the next Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources, to become effective July 1st. Tabetha began her career in Flowing Wells in 2004 at Centennial Elementary School, where she taught third and fourth grade through 2016. She then led the implementation of our newly adopted elementary math curriculum, Investigations Math, as the District Math Specialist from 2016 through 2018. She also worked closely with secondary math teachers to shift math curriculum, instruction, and assessment toward a more student-centered approach. Since 2018, Tabetha has served as Interim Principal and then Principal at Hendricks Elementary School, working with the staff, students, and community to earn an A rating for the past two years. Tabetha's degrees and professional accomplishments prior to her principal certification and her current doctoral work provide insights into her leadership style. She earned a master's degree in post-secondary education with an emphasis on educational technology; she completed a five-year Master Teacher of Mathematics program; and she earned the Presidential Award for Excellence in Mathematics and Science Teaching. It is no surprise then that Tabetha embraces challenges and problems as opportunities for herself and everyone involved to learn, grow, and improve. There is no doubt that she will bring this same mindset and work ethic to her new role. Congratulations, Tabetha!

IT'S TAX TIME!

W2 and 1095 documents will be available in ESS no later than January 31, 2024. Employees will be able to print the documents directly from ESS. If you would like a paper copy of your W2 mailed to your home address, you can change your W2 delivery method to Mail. This change is made by logging into ESS, selecting *Personal Information* and then *Tax Form Delivery*. Then click on the bubble for *Mail*. This change must be completed by Wednesday, January 17th. To ensure your W2 is mailed to the correct location, while you are logged into ESS, please verify that your mailing address is correct.